
City of Crittenden 

City Council Meeting 

Crittenden City Meeting  

October 2, 2018 

7 p.m. 

 

Council for the City of Crittenden met for its regular meeting with the following present: 

 

Mayor James C Livingood; Councilperson Clara Brown; Councilperson Jim Purcell; 

Councilperson Earlene Stumbo; Councilperson Brian Barkley; Councilperson Roger 

Humphrey; City Attorney Joe Taylor;  Fire Chief Lee Burton. Guest: See sign in sheet 

which is attached to the minutes.  Absent:  Councilperson Donna Duley. 

Mayor Livingood called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Agenda was approved. 

 

Motion by Councilperson Jim Purcell, seconded by Councilperson Brian Barkley to approve the 

minutes of the regular meeting, September 4, 2018.  Motion carried, all yes. 

 

Motion by Councilperson Brian Barkley, seconded by Councilperson Clara Brown to approve 

the treasurer’s reports for the months of September 2018 as read. Motion carried, all yes. 

Motion by Councilperson Jim Purcell, seconded by Councilperson Brian Barkley to approve 

Ordinance No. 264-2018 an ordinance setting the tax rate of $0.203 for tax year 2018. All yes, 

motion carried. 

The mayor updated council on the Oakwood Drive project, and that the city had the easement 

ready to sign, that would allow a drainage ditch to go between 325 and 335 Oakwood Drive. He 

also let them know that he had spoken to Darryl Wilson and Debbie Steinhauer and they agreed 

to sign. However, at this point Debbie Steinhauer being present, informed council and the mayor 

that she was not willing to sign of the easement. Due to the fact she thought additional work 

should be done to the street. 

Council heard the 1st reading of Ordinance No. 265-2018 an ordinance enacting and adopting a 

supplement to the code of ordinances of the City of Crittenden, Kentucky.  

Councilperson Roger Humphrey told council he spoke to residents of Worthington Trailer Park 

at the Crittenden Met and Greet and that they needed more than 30 days to get out of the trailer 

park.   

Several residents from Worthington Trailer Park spoke and asked if the city could help them get 

more than 30 days to get out of the trailer park. The mayor said he would call and speak to Mike 

Melton and see if the time limit could be extended. 



Motion by Councilperson Brian Barkley, seconded by Councilperson Clara Brown to adjourn to 

next regular meeting October 2, 2018.  Motion carried, all yes. 

 

 

 

__________________________   _____________________________ 

James C. Livingood     Megan Simpson 

Mayor       City Clerk/Treasurer 

 

  

 

 


